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Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 21/06/2021

Development:

Location :

Two-storey commercial building providing two new units and ancillary accommodation (1,574sq.m gross floor 

area); Unit 1 will be used as a shop (1,057sq.m), Unit 2 will be used for professional services or health centre or 

office or gymnasium ( 517sq.m); the development will also consist of roof plant and PV panels; Lucan advertising 

signage (50sq.m) and other indicative illuminated signage zones; extended service yard and new access gates; 

new pedestrian linkage to adjoining Somerton site; reconfigured customer car park and new vehicle charging 

infrastructure; standalone substation/switch room (30sq.m); hard and soft landscaping, and pedestrian canopy; 

connection to services; all associated site and development works.

Lucan Shopping Centre, Newcastle Road, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

Tuesday 27 July 2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water

In order to assess the feasibility of a connection to public water infrastructure further 

information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public water 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul

In order to assess the feasibility of a connection to public waste water infrastructure further 

information is requested as follows; 

The applicant is required to engage with Irish Water through the submission of a Pre-Connection 

Enquiry (PCE) in order to determine the feasibility of connection to the public waste water 

infrastructure. The Confirmation of Feasibility (COF) must be submitted to the planning 

department as the response to this further information request. Pre-connection enquiries can be 

made at https://www.water.ie/connections/get-connected/.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate waste water facilities.




